

Bureau of Public Enterprises

The Secretariat of the National Council on Privatisation

11 Osun Crescent, Off Ibrahim Badamasi Babangida Way Maitama District, P.M.B 442, Garki, Abuja, Nigeria Tel: +234 (0)9 4604401-09 Email: info@bpe.gov.ng; Web: www.bpe.gov.ng

BPE/SHR/ 2021/M.02/M.01

16th February, 2021

Prof. Paul IdonigieFCDA Staff Quarters
Maitama Abuja

My Dear Prof.,

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR BIRTHDAY

On behalf of the Management and the entire Staff of the Bureau of Public Enterprises (BPE), I wish to extend our heartfelt congratulations as you attain the age of 70 years.

My dear Prof., you have contributed immensely amongst others in knowledge and economic sustenance of the Reforms/Privatisation programme of the Federal Government and the rapid economic growth of our great country Nigeria.

As you celebrate this new age, we sincerely pray that Almighty God grant you wisdom, Grace and continued guidance.

Once again, happy birthday and accept the assurances of my esteem regards and best wishes always.

Thank you,

Director General